
Please find the District’s enrollment numbers by grade level recorded on the 40th day and 100th day for the past five years.  As 

discussed ADE’s current data warehouse (DW) referred to AzEd’s which is the data source for all of ADE’s web reporting and is also 

the data source for current year funding, remains out-of-sync with the Districts on-site Synergy instance.  The out-of-sync status, 

which results in reporting discrepancy, is a vendor issue between Edupoint and ADE and this is why you will see a difference with 

ADE enrollment reports to what the District is reporting based on our Synergy instance. 

ADE and Edupoint the application owner of Synergy, which is the state recommended and preferred Student Information System 

(SIS) application fully, acknowledge the discrepancy of data between the District’s Synergy application and the ADE’s data 

warehouse.  Edupoint has been aggressively addressing a multitude of data discrepancies across the state as many Districts have 

migrated to Synergy.  Edupoint is resolving these issues and the evidence of their efforts is seen by the number of Synergy version 

upgrades deployed since September 2016, a rate of every two weeks and now for the past month, weekly upgrades to address these 

AzEd’s data discrepancies.  We are in direct contact with ADE’s CIO – Mark Masterson, Edupoint’s CEO – Bob Weathers and 

President – Robert Wilson and have weekly status meetings and daily troubleshooting sessions focusing on resolving the District’s 

data discrepancy and fast tracking these resolutions as quickly as possible. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


